NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT

Fort Polk has completed an Environmental Assessment (EA) for the Elimination of
Trespass Horses at Fort Polk, Louisiana. The EA and Draft Finding of No Significant
Impact (FNSI) are being made available on May 4, 2016 for a 30-day public review and
comment period ending on June 2, 2016. A copy of the EA and Draft FNSI is available
on-line at http://www.jrtc-polk.army.mil/trespass_horses.html or may be requested by
contacting the JRTC and Fort Polk Public Affairs Office at the number and address
below. Comments must be postmarked or received within the 30-day comment period.
Copies of the EA and Draft FNSI are also available at the following libraries:

Beauregard Parish Library, 205 South Washington Avenue, DeRidder;
Rapides Parish Library, 411 Washington Street, Alexandria;

Vernon Parish Library, 1401 Nolan Trace, Leesville; and

Sabine Parish Library, 705 W. Main Street, Many.

Please address questions or comments to: Public Affairs Office, 7033 Magnolia Drive,
Building 4919, Fort Polk, LA 71459-5342; or email: usarmy.polk.imcom.mbx.pao-public-
response@mail.mil.

A copy of the Final EA and Decision will be provided to anyone who requests a copy,
either in their comment or thereatfter.
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